
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  April 13, 2020 
  
To:  All clergy, parish staff and chancery staff 
   
From:  Sue Stubbs, Director of Victim Assistance Program, Office of Child 

& Youth Protection 
 
Re: Trauma Recovery Group CANCELLED 

           
 
Due to the unknowns regarding shelter-in-place and social distancing needs 
during this time of COVID-19, the Trauma Recovery Group scheduled to begin 
Wednesday, May 6 has been cancelled. We are hoping to be able to offer this 
group again beginning in September. We will communicate the new information 
as we finalize plans with the hope that by the fall we may be able to meet in 
groups again.   
 
I have included below an updated announcement regarding this cancellation 
for any communications you have with your parish or ministry community.  
Thank you for your help in conveying this information. If you have any 
questions, please contact Sue Stubbs at sstubbs@archatl.com or 404-920-
7554.   
   
Suggested Announcement    
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE: Due to the shelter-in-place and social distancing 
needs during this time of COVID-19, the Trauma Recovery Group scheduled to 
begin Wednesday, May 6 has been cancelled. We are hoping to be able to offer 
this group again beginning in September. Please contact Sue Stubbs, Director 
Victim Assistance Program, at 404-920-7554 or sstubbs@archatl.com for more 
information. 
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